18506 Point Lookout Drive Nassau Bay Houston, Tx. 77058 June 5, 1975

Bay Area Rotary Club Harry Jennings, Secretary 1115 Gemini Avenue, Suite F Houston, Tx. 77058

Gentlemen:

On behalf of the Clear Creek AFS Chapter, we acknowledge with thanks your very generous contribution of \$1,000.00, made by check dated May 19. As you may know, we are now planning to have two students from abroad at each of the two high schools, Clear Creek and Clear Lake.

Very truly yours,

Eddis H. Laity

Thomas H Laite

Dear Mr. Lagrani, My name is Mary Ellen Joachimi of League City, Texas, and I am a member of the Clear Creek High School FFA Chapter On Way 16, our Chapter held an FFA Parent-member banquet. And during the banquet, I recieved a fifty dollar award for keeping the most accurate record book, And as I understand, the Space Center Rotary Club provided the money for this award, along with many others. I just wanted to write and say thank you very very much for this award and that I appreciate it very much. I can assure you that the money will be put in the bank in my savings account. I am sorry it took so long to write and tell you Thank Once again, Thank you very much Sincerely,

Mary Ellen Joachimi